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Mission Statement 
 

“To Equip and Inspire a New Generation of Christ-Centered Leaders.” 

Letting Our Lights Shine 
 

At the beginning of the 23-24 school year, we introduced our key Bible verse for the year 
found in Matthew 5:16, “In the same way, let your light shine before men, that they may 
see your good deeds and praise your Father in heaven.” So many times, in so many ways 
we have seen our students, staff, and families of Christian Academy do just this. It has 
been evident not only here on campus but in Sidney, our surrounding community, the state 
of Ohio and even nationally. God has been so good and is so worthy to be praised! 
 

Thank you for your commitment and prayers for us here at Christian Academy this past 
school year. Know that it has been so appreciated and will continue to be so even as we 
work to finish up the many details of the school year by June 30 and keep preparing for 
another great year in 24-25. Know we will be praying for you folks as well that this summer 
would be a time of blessing and refreshment for you and your family.  
 

Prayers, 

Dick Dray 

From the Desk of  
Head of School 

Dick Dray 
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Walkathon and New Addition Blessings 
 

Back at our Christmas Concert here at CAS we formally rolled out our decision to add some much-needed space 
onto our current facilities. Rooms for music, regular instruction, storage, and restrooms were included. We knew 
that the price tag of $1 million dollars would be a real stretch but would not be too big for the Lord. As of today, we 
have the new addition fully enclosed and watertight with work ongoing. The general contractor is still giving us a 
completion time of early August 2024 so that we will be using those classrooms for the 24-25 school year. We 
have seen the Lord provide over $772,000 in cash and pledges this far. PTL! We are trusting Him for the 
remaining almost $230K in the next few months. Thanks for your continued prayers and support.  
 

We are also so very thankful that our Walkathon efforts by our students, families and staff that have seen over 
$63,000 come in which is now included in that new addition total which has been our project for the year. Thank 
you so very much for your prayers and participation. 
 

Even though for many we will be out of sight we do not want to be out of mind with prayers for the final funds 
needed and for some volunteer help that will be needed in late July and early August to get last minute details 
ready for school to open including the new addition.  
 

God Bless.  

Dick Dray 
 

Some 24-25 Staffing Needs 
 

Thank you for your prayers for some needs that we have moving forward to the new year: 
 

1. Art Teacher – parttime or fulltime. 

2. 5th grade teacher (Mrs. Mays will be moving to an elementary school administration role).  

3. Added middle school and high school Science and Health (We are adding more classes and Mrs. 

Berning’s load is full). 

4. High School soccer coach. 
 

Thank you for your prayers and any referrals you may have. 

 
  End of the Year Reminders! 

 

➢ If you owe tuition, book fees, sport fees, lunch charges, library fees, volunteer hours please pay as soon as possible.  
Your child WILL NOT receive his report card if there are any outstanding payments due. Also, there will be no access to 
your RenWeb account. 

 

➢ ALL medicines need to be picked up by parents no later than Friday, June 7th. 
 

Summer Office Hours 
 

Beginning Monday, June 3rd  
9am – 3pm 

 

Please feel free to stop by or contact us  
during the summer if you have any questions. 

 

Office Closed 
July 1st thru July 5th  
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Order School Supplies for Next School Year! 
 

Get ahead by ordering next year’s school supplies now! The supplies are sent to the school and will be in your students’ 
homeroom for orientation. For many of us, life is busy and removing one item off our “to-do” list reduces stress. Go to 
www.schoolsupplies.us  and enter CHRSID for our school code. If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Sherwood at 937-
492-7556 or emily.sherwood@caseagles.org. Orders need played online NO LATER than Monday, June 3rd.  

 

Do You Know Parents Interested in CAS? 
 

If you know of parents interested in enrolling their child(ren), at Christian Academy Schools, encourage them to contact us 
at 492-7556 or stop in during the summer.  We would love to have them be a part of Christian Academy. Our mission is to 
“Equip and Inspire Students to be a New Generation of Christ-Centered Leaders.” 
 

2023-2024 Yearbooks Are Now Available to Preorder 
 

The time is now to order your 2023-2024 Yearbook! Orders are being taken online this year. Go to https://ybpay.com and 
enter our school ID code of 14912124. The yearbooks are $35 and include a hard cover and all color pages. Your yearbook 
will be delivered to you later in the year. The deadline is Sunday, June 30th. 

 

Summer Newsletters 
 

Every couple of weeks CAS will be sending out a newsletter with school updates. Please, keep checking your emails. If you 
ever have a question, please contact Mrs. Purple at 937-492-7556 or email denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org. 

 

Verse of the Week 
 

“Show proper respect to everyone: love the brotherhood of believers, fear God, honor the king.” 1 Peter 2:17  
 

Today’s Bible verse challenges us to respect everyone. That isn’t to say you’re going to agree with what everyone around 
you does, but rather you’re going to treat them with kindness and respect. You should look for opportunities to speak well of  
other people. Challenge yourself to be actively looking for good things in the lives of others instead of displaying the bad. 
Doing this isn’t what comes naturally most of the time. However, it’s the right thing to do. So today, challenge yourself to 
look for good things in other people and show them some respect.    Written by studentdevos.com. 
 

5th Grade DARE Graduation 

 

 

 

 

 

CAS Yard Signs Available 
 

Would you like to get the word out about CAS? You can...by placing CAS yard signs 
in your yard. If interested contact Mrs. Purple at 937-492-7556 or email 
denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org We are looking forward to communicating with 
prospective families concerning their children becoming a part of the CAS family for 
the 2024-25 school year. 

 

http://www.schoolsupplies.us/
https://ybpay.com/
mailto:denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org
mailto:denise.mcpheron@caseagles.org


 

Graduation Memories 2024 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Verse 
 

“Commit to the LORD 
whatever you do, and He 
will establish your plans.” 

Proverbs 16:3 

 
Class Motto 

 

“Life moves pretty fast. If you 
don’t stop and look around once 
in a while, you could miss it.” 

 


